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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 4:31 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Suzanne Larson (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Suzanne Larson 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. After looking at the proposed maps, and having conversations with others in our community 
that understand more than I do, I support the simple and balanced options of 7 first, 4 second, and 8a third. Thank you for working to 
keep Inyo County Districts simple and balanced communities of interest!  
Contact ID 
7144049848 

 




